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 Dates to Remember! 
April 3: SLT meeting 
April 8th & 10th: Parent teacher 
conferences 
April 22: BES family literacy 
night 4:00-5:00 pm 
April 24: SLT meeting 
April 25: Cultural day 
April 30: April attendance 
incentive 

 

Attendance - March: 
2nd grade:  129 students,  

74.5% 
3rd grade:  132 students,  

76.9% 
Schoolwide:  261 students, 

 75.72% 
 
Number of home visits: 14 
 
Classired Attendance: 75% 
Certified Attendance: 90% 

 

Music Club  
For the month of March, Ms. 
Jasmine Little Plume has been 
conducting a talent show in 
preparation for the upcoming 
spring concert in May.  

 

2024-25 School Focus 
We continue to stay focused on our four focuses with the goal of 
refining our action steps to meet these focuses. These are:  

1.​ Science of Reading 
2.​ Science of Writing/Handwriting 
3.​ Math plan following Mary Buck’s guidance 
4.​ Social Emotional Learning with Conscious Discipline & 

DESSA 
 
 
 

Instructional Coaches Report by Arlene 

Wippert and Melissa Henderson 
We  started our 3rd cycle round of PDSA’s on March 10, 2025 after 
our MTSS Meeting which was held on 3/4/2025. Progress 
monitoring pie charts were explained and shared in the previous 
board report. The teachers analyzed their WIN group data and 
made some adjustments for reteaching or moving forward. As a 
result 3 WIN intervention groups moved out of SIPPS Extension to 
adjust instruction to promote fluency and accuracy. Outliers were 
assessed by the coaches and regrouped based on data for WIN 
intervention. The first PDSA was completed on 3/24/25.  On 
3/26/25 teachers progress monitored their WIN groups and 
started their 2nd PDSA on 3/31/25.  
The coaches provided professional development for Questioning 
in literacy focusing on Depth of Knowledge. How to and 
management for Grade Level Math Fluency. We continue to give 
support to teachers.  
 
 
 

 



Students have been auditioning 
to showcase their skills. 
 

 

 

March Madness Reading Challenge  

Ms. Skunkcap the library challenged students to read each night of 
March. The challenge was to read 20 minutes per day and record 
on their reading log. All students were celebrated playing at the 
March Madness basketball games 
 

 

 

March Madness 

Students were challenged to read 20 minutes each night for the month of March. On March 25th, 
students turned in their reading logs for the annual March Madness tournament that took place on 
March 27th Congratulations to Mrs. MdFadyean’s class for winning the second grade tournament. 
Congratulations to Mrs. Spotted Eagle’s class for winning the third grade tournament. 
 

Second grade champs 
 

 

Third grade champs 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



March Madness Classroom Banners 

 

   

 

   
 
 

PBIS, Student of the Month by Ms. Little Plume 

Browning Elementary’s Students of the Month for 2nd and 3rd grade are the following students for 
March. These students are recognized for their hard work, dedication and attendance. All students 
receive a student of the month necklace, ribbon, and award. They get their picture taken and 
showcased at our school as well as put on the district’s Facebook page.  
 

March Students of the Month 
 

2nd Grade: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 3rd Grade:  
James No Runner - Augare​ ​ ​ Alexis Mountain Chief- Spotted Eagle 
Addison Marceau - Deroche​​ ​ Jesslyn Marceau- Sherman 
Bailey Blackman - Calftail ​ ​ ​ Shad Fitzgerald - Many Guns 
Chad Bull Child - Boggs-Layne​ ​ Braelee Salois - No Runner 
Kessler Williamson - Henderson​ ​ Loren New Breast - Connelly 
Kelsey Lucke - McFadyean​ ​ ​ Cedar Calf Boss Ribs- Flamond 

          Madison Reevis - Stoves​ ​ ​ Marlin Cleveland - Calf Boss Ribs 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Isabella Weatherwax – Aimsback  
 
 

 


	                                                                        

